
 

 

 

June 14, 2021 

 

Mobile vaccine team helps Contra Costa get ready for reopening 

Contra Costa workplaces and community groups looking to prepare for of 
California’s summertime reopening can now request a visit from our new mobile 
COVID-19 vaccine service. 

If your group wants to fully enjoy reopening, but not everybody has had the 
opportunity to get a vaccine, now is a great time to schedule a visit to your 
location within the county from our new, no-cost mobile service. 

California will sunset its Blueprint for a Safer Economy on June 15, relaxing many 
of the pandemic health guidelines affecting businesses and community activities – 
and allowing fully vaccinated people to visit most indoor public places without 
needing to wear a mask. 

Your group or business just needs at least five vaccine-eligible people who want 
to get vaccinated, but they do not have to live in Contra Costa County, and there 
is no upper limit to the number of people who can get a vaccine. 

Use the convenient online form to request a visit. CCHS will work with you to 
schedule a time Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m., within one 
week of your request. 

COVID-19 vaccine is safe and effective, and the best protection we have against 
the virus.  Get summer off to a healthy start with a visit to your workplace or 
group from the CCHS vaccine van! 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3tkgKC3cY0OGJvKwA0OMRS41XWRGeRJBtHJgApNLJo1UMU0xQzA3M0E3RUVIRk8zOEdSR0o2UzNHUi4u
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Beyond-Blueprint-Framework.aspx
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3tkgKC3cY0OGJvKwA0OMRS41XWRGeRJBtHJgApNLJo1UMU0xQzA3M0E3RUVIRk8zOEdSR0o2UzNHUi4u

